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July 24, 2024 

 

RE: Categorical Exclusion Determination E-mail Transmittal 

Maynardville (Union County), Tennessee 

Loan No. DW9 2023-257 

Loan Description:  Water Meter Replacement 

Dear Recipient:  

Transmitted by means of this e-mail is a Categorical Exclusion (CE) package for the above-referenced 

project.  The State Revolving Fund (SRF) Loan Program has reviewed the documents associated with the 

Facilities Plan in accordance with appropriate State rules, policies, regional guidance, and technical 

publications.  The State's analysis concludes that the Facilities Plan will not significantly affect the 

environment; accordingly, the SRF Loan Program is issuing this CE for public review. 

Comments supporting or disagreeing with this proposed action received within 30 days of the date of this 

CE will be evaluated before we make a final decision to proceed.  If you wish to comment or to challenge 

this CE determination, email your comment(s) to: 

Ms. Felicia D. Freeman, Environmental Manager at felicia.d.freeman@tn.gov 

Division of Water Resources, State Revolving Fund Loan Program 

Davy Crockett Tower, 9th Floor 

500 James Robertson Parkway, Nashville, TN 37243 

or call (615) 879-0011. 

Sincerely, 

Felicia D. Freeman, Environmental Manager 

State Revolving Fund Loan Program 

cc: SRF Managers and Staff (via e-mail) 
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